
You are invited to attend this special 
Zoom webinar! 
Our first-ever Amarillo Refugee State of the Union address is your chance to learn all about 
Amarillo’s refugees. We will present what we’ve learned from our years of research, and then 
share our recommendations for the city & local partners. When we met with refugee 
communities last year, we discussed their pasts and compared them to their present realities. 
Then we dreamed together about what they need for a better future. Log in on January 12 to 
dream with us about how we can make that future a reality. Everyone is welcome, including 
community partners, volunteers, and friends near and far. The presentation will last an hour, 
followed by some time for questions.  

REGISTER ON FACEBOOK OR AT 
REFUGEELANGUAGE.ORG/STATE-OF-THE-UNION/

12
JANUARY

Dr. Ryan Pennington,  
Refugee Language 

Project

@ 7 PM


